
 

 

 

 

Dear Families, 

DESIGN AND TECHNOLOGY & SCIENCE 

12th December 2024 

As part of science curriculum, on the 12th of December the year 5’s and year 6’s will be 

taking part in a workshop all about pulleys. Aventurine class will then be creating a ‘Christmas 

inspired’ design and technology project based on their learning. 

  

Please can the children bring in a labelled shoe/boot box to school by the 5th December. 

Mrs Jane Butter 

  

 


